
For the first time the ELEN is performed in Argentina, in one of the most 
environmentally diverse provinces of the country. This will be a great opportunity for 
those who want to discover the province, as well as for those who wish to return. 
Furthermore, it will be an excellent opportunity to strengthen the participation of all 
the people related to this topic in the region, integrating new participants to this 
“lepidopterology network”, and continuing with the work done on previous meetings. 

The scientific plan will be similar to that of previous meetings and we expect that 
interaction between participants will be encouraged by the Dorm Horco Molle, located 
in the heart of San Javier hill, surrounded by exuberant vegetation and lots of 
butterflies (and moths). 

During this meeting, we will perform a tribute to Dr. Fernando Navarro, who was the 
promoter of the idea that this meeting be held here, and who provided a multitude of 
opportunities for this entomological investigation area being developed in the country. 

You will soon be able to access new information either on our webpage 
(http://www.elen5.com.ar/) or in Facebook (https://www.facebook.com/5toELEN?fref=ts). 

 

THE ORGANIZING COMMITTEE 

V ELEN, ARGENTINE 2015 

V ELEN 2015 


